Hosolutu Star-Bulletin

DATE 11 DEC 1988

for Reception 29th Brigade Sunday

Soldiers from Oahu who were called to active duty with the Hawaii National Guard's 29th Brigade will be given a welcome - back - to - civilian - life reception Sunday afternoon at the Honolulu International Center Exhibition Hall

The party is for members of the 29th and the 100th Battalion, 442nd Infantry who

The men, many of whom served in Vietnam, marched in review for the last time as active duty soldiers last Saturday at Schofield Barracks. The formal deactivation date is tomorrow.

About 3,000 are expected at the reception, set for 4 to 6 p.m. Sunday.

Tickets can be obtained by calling 737-6744.